
                                          

                                             

                                               Here she is, our Mrs. Belle,
                                               As she retires, we wish her well,
                                              The “Dancing Lady” is her ship,
                                        And we all know sheʼll have a great trip!

                                               Please join the celebration 
                                    as I read and sign the last book of the series,
                       
                      “THE TEACHER WHO  WOULD NOT RETIRE RETIRES!”
 
                                       This book is dedicated in memory of 
                                   my twin sister and co-author, Sheila Sustrin.
                              A light buffet lunch will be set out for you to enjoy
                                                during the performance.
                          Each guest will receive a special gift from Mrs. Belle.

                                           Sunday, October 8, 2017        
                Doors open 12:00 Noon  * Reading begins promptly at 1:00 P.M.
                                                 YMCA Boulton Center
                                                 37 W. Main Street
                                                 Bay Shore, N.Y. 11706
                                                Tel.#: 631-969-1101
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